The Southwest Florida Water Management District (SWFWMD) announces CANCELLATION of the March 14, 2006, Basin Board Education Committee meeting.  

The next meeting is Tuesday, July 11, 2006, at South Cross Bayou, 7401 – 54th Avenue North, St. Petersburg, FL.

The Southwest Florida Water Management District (SWFWMD) announces the following workshop, which some Governing and Basin Board members may attend:

FOSTERING SUSTAINABLE BEHAVIOR WORKSHOP

DATE/TIME:  Tuesday, March 7, 2006, 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

PLACE:  Leu Botanical Gardens, 1920 N. Forest Avenue, Orlando, FL
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED:  Introduction to community-based social marketing.
The District does not discriminate based on disability.  Anyone requiring reasonable accommodation under the ADA, may call 1(800)423-1476 (Florida only), ext, 4615; TDD, 1(800)231-6103 (Florida only); or fax (352)754-6874.
